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Spur Them On!

And let us consider how we may spur one another on toward love and
good deeds. - Hebrews 10:24

This summer, Brett has been “spurring on” a group of
students and recent graduates who will be serving our
Lord as Campus Crusade missionaries. Three of the gradu-
ates will be spending the next year of their lives ministering
to students in Malaga, Spain. It has been a real joy for
Brett to coach them because he gets to point them back to
God as they put their trust in Him to meet their daily
needs and future needs for their mission field. They are in
the process of finding ministry partners, who will support
them financially and prayerfully during their time in Spain.
Of the three students, none of them knew each other pre-

Brett is coaching Julia, Charles, and Amy (left to right)
this summer as they prepare for ministry in Malaga, Spain.

viously, but they all have the same vision and calling to
Malaga. They get to share their challenges and praises with
each other and Brett over the phone through conference
calls as well as through email. They end their phone calls
with a time of prayer, for each other, for God’s provision,
and for their reliance on Him, His Word, and His timing,.
During our own time of transition and through challenging
circumstances, this process of coaching others has been a
refreshing way for us to continue our mission and calling
of influencing students towards spiritual growth for God’s

glory.

Update

On top of staying connected to this group Brett is coach-
ing, we have been spending a lot of time getting the house
ready to be sold. A while back, we talked with three differ-
ent realtors, and each one had a list of things we could do
to make the house more appealing to a potential buyer. We
were blessed to have family members who were willing to
come help with the projects, as well and help with Lukas
while we worked on projects. We’ve been painting (inside
and out), landscaping, tiling, and so on. We are finally
ready to start the process of listing the house, even though
we have a few more details to wrap up. We have also
started to look online for a home or apartment to rent in
Greeley, and we plan to take a trip up there soon to search
in person. It has been a challenging summer. The house
and the list of projects often became overwhelming and
stressful for us individually and as a family. However, we
try to remember to stop and enjoy each other and this pre-
cious time we have to be to- gether. We took a
little time at the end of May to - cclebrate  the
birth of Lukas. He turned ' one year
old on the 26th of May. We
met with our small group
that evening where they
surprised us with treats,
gifts, and balloons
(Luke’s  favorite)!
Darci also made Luke’s
birthday cake that he got to
with a few close friends. He has
so quickly: the time has just flown by.

We are so grateful for your prayers and partnership!

God bless,
B ,”\,d/t(' =+ D Mt__-

Prayer Requests
e Pray that the Lord would be preparing the hearts and minds of Julia, Charles, and Amy as they make plans for ministry in Spain.
e Praise God for the opportunity Brett has to coach and influence this group of young people this summer.

e Please continue to pray for the selling of our house in Denver and for our transition to Greeley.
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